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March 20, 2024 
 

Dear Prospective Junior Livestock Buyer: 
 
The 2024 Nevada Junior Livestock Show begins on Wednesday, May 8, 2024, with the sale occurring on 
Saturday, May 11, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. This will be the 85th Nevada Junior Livestock Show. Please check the 
website for the Show and Sale Agenda. 
 
We cordially invite you to the 2024 Junior Livestock Show and Auction, the highlight of a year of hard work 
and dedication for the youth involved in FFA, 4-H, Grange, and Independent youth livestock projects. Your 
purchase incentivizes junior exhibitors to continue with their livestock projects, and your continued support of 
the auction by purchasing an animal provides a unique opportunity to promote your business through public 
recognition of your purchase. If you choose, you will also receive a top-quality meat product for your use. 
 
If you would like to support the exhibitors but cannot attend the auction or would like to purchase an animal, 
please contact me, Matt McKinney, at 775-721-4207. 
 
This year, we will serve a light meal to all buyers at 4:00 p.m. You will receive tickets when you sign up for a 
buyer’s number at the Buyer’s table. We invite you to attend the Awards Ceremony on Sunday, May 12, 2024, 
at 9:00 a.m. 
 
On behalf of the 4-H, FFA, Grange, and Independent youth exhibitors, the Nevada Junior Livestock Show Board 
appreciates your continued support. We look forward to seeing you at this year’s Junior Livestock Show and 
Auction. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the 2024 Nevada Junior Livestock Show, visit our website at 
http://agri.nv.gov/Administration/NJLSB/NJLSB/ or email NJLSB@agri.nv.gov.  The Nevada Junior Livestock Show 
Board and the many volunteers who help put on the show appreciate your support of the youth livestock 
exhibitors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matt McKinney, President 
Nevada Junior Livestock Show Board 
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